
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Paris Central Families,    
 
The following letter is going out to all Grand Erie Families.  The purpose of this letter is to provide 
an overview of time limited health and safety measures that the Grand Erie District School Board 
is implementing when students return from school following winter break.  Aligned with ministry 
direction and in consultation and partnership with the Office of the Chief Medical Officer of 
Health (OCMOH), to help mitigate against any further impact on the health and well-being of 
school-aged children, elementary schools will be required to implement daily on-site 
confirmation of screening prior to arrival at school for at least two weeks following winter 
break.    
 
Please complete the following screening with your child each day prior to sending your child to 
school each morning beginning January 3, 2022. School screening can be found at:  https://covid-
19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________ 
       
Date Has your child passed 

the screening today?   
Is your child 
symptomatic? 
 

Parent Signature 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
   

 

 
 Thank you in advance for your support.    
 

   Latha Reuben 
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